12.

JOINT FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI AND SHIRLEY/PAPANUI
COMMUNITY BOARDSINFORMAL FORUM
-REPORT OF 8 FEBRUARY 1999 RR 9391

The Board received a report on the outcomes of the Joint Board Informal Forum
held to consider a proposal from the Christchurch Safer Community Council
regarding enhancing relationships with the Neighborhood Support Group network.

Consideration was also given to the consultation document ‘Christchurch Road
Safety Strategy 1997/2005'.

The report of the meeting wagceived and the Board furthedecided that the
recorded discussion points on the Christchurch Road Safety Strategy document be
reviewed by the Board’s Works and Traffic Safety Committee with a view to
formulating a Board response on the document, if considered necessary.



